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PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


November 14, 2008
Docket No. M-2008-2032278
GARY A JACK 
ASSISTANT GENERAL COUNSEL
DUQUESNE LIGHT COMPANY 
411 SEVENTH AVENUE 16TH FLOOR
PITTSBURGH PA  15219
Re: Duquesne Light Company

Consumer Education Plan for 2008-2012  
Dear Mr. Jack:


At Public Meeting held August 21, 2008, the Commission directed Duquesne Light Company (Company) to file an initial tariff rider and proposed rate for the Consumer Education Surcharge. The Company was also directed to include the following in its initial tariff rider filing:  identity of specific costs to be recovered by customer category and FERC account number including the specific sub-account(s) used to recover consumer education costs only; and an explanation of how the charge will be calculated.  On September 19, 2008, the Company filed its initial surcharge tariff rider and proposed rate for its Consumer Education Plan, attached as Appendix F to the filing.  Appendix F is Supplement No. 15 to Tariff Electric-Pa. P.U.C. No. 24 with an effective date of November 19, 2008.    


This letter is to notify you that the filing of the initial tariff rider and proposed rate is acceptable.  The Company may file with the Commission’s Secretary Supplement No. 15 to Tariff Electric-Pa. P.U.C. No. 24 to become effective on November 19, 2008.  
Any questions concerning this filing should be addressed to J. Elaine McDonald of the Bureau of Fixed Utility Services at 717-787-1869.







Sincerely








James J. McNulty








Secretary

cc: 
J. Elaine McDonald, FUS
Kathy Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau


